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Good morning, 

Please support HB2314 by voting YES.  This bill would allow for safe lane splitting in
Oregon.  HB2313 would help alleviate traffic in the Portland Metro area.  It would also
encourage more commuters to travel by motorcycle further alleviating auto gridlock.   

Respectfully, 

Jared Rhodes, Portland resident 
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